
 

 

Submission on feed-in tariff review 2025-26 

From: Girgenti, S. 

Date: 28 March, 2025 

 

I am looking at your proposal to reduce the feed-in tariff and find it unbelievable that it is reducing. It must be 

the only thing that is decreasing in the world.  

The price that I pay is increasing and so the price for feed-in should also increase! 

I ask that you reconsider the feed-in tariff as eventually there will be no small-scale power suppliers and 

then it will destroy the grid potential.  

 




